
 

CRETE CEMETERY BOARD MEETING  

July 25, 2022 

Crete City Hall 

 

Judy Henning called the meeting to order at 4:03 p.m. with the Nebraska Open Meeting Law Act 

Members present: Gene Eggebraaten, Eleanor Henning, Judy Henning and Pam Busboom 

Present also was Brian Stork, Public Works Director 

Visitor: Jim Holman 

Minutes of May 23, 2022 were read due to June 27 being cancelled. Eleanor approved the minutes, Gene seconded. 

Motion carried. 

The Treasurer Report was reviewed. 

Old Business 

Small bushes at Riverside planted and flag centered at Blue Valley. 

Judy will bring to the City of Crete Board to approve Jim Holman to the Cemetery Board. 

Discussion on the Columbarium and to plaques and size of font, possible tour to review these. 

Family who wishes to do a memorial it was suggested planters and benches with the approval of the cemetery board. 

On the wish list new directory building. 

New Business 

The sign at Blue Valley needs to be repaired. 

The next meeting will be in August 29, 2022. 

The meeting was declared to adjourn at 4:39 p.m. 

 

Secretary 

Pam Busboom 


